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Subject: Exercise: Montreal refinery port, Wednesday, October 3 
 
 
 
On Wednesday October 3, 2018, at approximately 8h00 (ET) Suncor will be conducting emergency 
response simulations at our marine facilities in Montreal. 
 
During this exercise emergency response equipment such as boats, containment booms, absorbent 
materials, etc. will be deployed on the river and on its banks near our port facilities.  
 
This exercise will be conducted in collaboration with Eastern Canada Response Corporation (ECRC), is 
developed to help us test and validate our emergency response plans in a safe learning environment.  
 
 
 
For more information:  
Emmanuelle Bécaert 
Environmental Advisor 
Suncor Energy Montreal Refinery 
Phone: 514-640-8000 
Email: raffineriemontreal@suncor.com 
 
 
 
Transmission 
• Association Industrielle de l’Est de Montréal (AIEM) website (www.aiem.qc.ca) 
• Suncor website (https://www.suncor.com/en-ca/about-us/refining/montreal-refinery) 
 
 
 
Important note:  
All our notices to the community are posted on the website of the Association Industrielle de l'Est de 
Montréal (AIEM). You may register on the AIEM website at www.aiem.qc.ca if you want to automatically 
receive the email notifications from the member industries.  
 
 
“This notice stems from our social commitment as a member of the AIEM, and its aim is to inform 
members of the neighbouring community about any incidents likely to have an impact outside our site.”  
 
 
 


